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99 Park Avenue, New York 16, New York

July 15, 1957

Mr. Martien Coppens 
Internationale Fototentoon stelling 
Hoogstraat 312
Eindhoven, Holland

Dear Mr. Coppens:

I still have your letter of April 24th for which I thank you.
Mrs. Dorr meant to communicate with you personally, but a variety of 
other matters have not left her much time to do so.

As the time of your forthcoming exhibition is drawing nearer,
I thought I would let you know that the prints you desired to have will be 
shipped to you shortly so that they will be in your possession by August 1st.

Mrs. Dorr wishes me to extend to you her sincere thanks for 
your kind words of appreciation in regard to her book. There is a good 
possibility that she may be in Holland at the time of your exhibition and 
if so, she would of course be most happy to attend the inauguration and 
have the pleasure of meeting you.

You might be interested to know that the write» is a compatriot 
of yours. In view of the perfect way you express yourself in the English 
language there seems no need to offer you the choice of either language, but 
should you prefer to write in Dutch, you are very welcome to do so.
Mochten de Europese plannen van Dr. and Mrs. Dorr in September doorgang 
vinden, dan zal ik ze waar schijnlijk vergpsellen. Ik verheug me er op by die 
gelegenheid eveneens met U te kunnen kennis maken en de tentoonstelling 
te bezoeken.

Met vriendelijke groeten,

gaarne Uw

P. S. The book ‘Photography" you mentioned in your
last letter has not been received as yet. Tine Everhard
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